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I would like to echo the many, many, many written testimonies in support of this bill.  

Censorship and discrimination go against the core values of Americans and 

Oregonians.  School boards, which are government entities, should not censor what 

Oregonians learn or don't learn.  Our children should be educated, and we need to 

trust the next generation to make decisions with complete information, without the 

information they have access to being censored. 


